TSC America, Inc.
3040 Saturn Street, Suite 200 Brea, CA 92821
TEL: +1-657-258-0800 FAX: +1-657-258-0801
http:// www.taiwansemi.com

January 1, 2021

This letter is to inform you of our intent to change the Taiwan Semiconductor orderable part
numbers for the attached list of items. This change is only a change to the Orderable Part
Number, the Taiwan Semiconductor part number will not change. The physical part, its
markings and the way it is packaged will not be affected by this change whatsoever. For
example, if you purchased a part packaged in a 750-piece 24mm 13” plastic reel, the new
orderable part number will be 750 pcs on a 24mm 13” plastic reel.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our Distribution Sales Manager Chris
Futerer, chris.futerer@tscus.com.

Thanks so much for your continued support of Taiwan Semiconductor.

Sincerely,
JES e oo Ll
Roya Colwell

World Wide Distribution Manager





